
February 6, 2022 
 
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
I strongly encourage you to support an extension of No Excuse/COVID Excuse absentee 
balloting.  People should not endanger themselves or others in order to vote.  New out-of-state 
voters think Connecticut HAS NEAB and are confused; seniors have used this option in large 
numbers – please do not imperil voters this year.  We have NO IDEA what the rest of this year 
will hold, virus-wise. 
 
Thank you, 
Laurie Heiss 
Redding CT 


